
 

 

 

 

 

Scholarship Fund Created in Name of Sister Bev Smale 

The CUPE Ontario Education Committee is proud to announce the creation of a scholarship fund 
in the Name of Sister Bev Smale.  

Bev was a long time activist from the Health Care Sector and a staff member of our Union, who 
passed away unexpectedly only a short time ago.  She was a stalwart support of membership 
education and Union Development and she never missed the call to help in facilitating at 
Provincial, District Council, and Local Union schools all around the province. 

Education was Bev’s love, and it is only appropriate that we remember our Sister by creating a 
fund that will assist and encourage workers to pursue CUPE education opportunities.   

CUPE Ontario’s Executive Board will soon publish guidelines for accessing the scholarships.  
The fund will be financed in part by adding a small amount of money to each registration at 
upcoming CUPE Ontario Schools.  The fund will also accept donations.  Local unions or 
individual members and staff who want to contribute to the fund should feel free to do so buy 
sending donations made payable to: 

“CUPE Ontario Bev Smale Scholarship Fund” 

CUPE Ontario  
801-305 Milner Ave.,  
Scarborough ON, M1B 3V4. 

 
 
 


